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Dear Tony,

Thank you for the draft 2.2 of 802.1aj Two Port MAC Relay.
Topics addressed in the IEEE 802.1aj work are applicable in the Ethernet Transport Termination (ETT) portion of the Network Interface Device (NID) project.  We are considering referencing portions of IEEE 802.1aj in our specification.
As IEEE 802.1aj undergoes the comment resolution process, we would like to ask you to keep us posted on your progress and forward to us your latest draft.
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